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January 24, 2022 
 
 
 
Dr. Seher Awan 
President 
Los Angeles Southwest College 
1600 West Imperial Highway 
Los Angeles, CA  90047 
 
 
Dear President Awan: 
 
In preparation for the upcoming comprehensive peer review of Los Angeles Southwest College, Ms. 

Diana Rodriguez, Chancellor of San Bernardino Community College District, has been appointed Chair 

of the Peer Review Team, and Dr. Nathaniel Jones III, President of College of Alameda, has been 

appointed Vice Chair.  

 

The Formative component of the review will take place in Fall 2022, and the Summative component will 

be in Spring 2023. If you identify any conflict of interest as described in the ACCJC Policy on Conflict of 

Interest, please let me know by February 7, 2022.  

 

As always, feel free to contact me should you have any questions.  

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Kevin Bontenbal, Ed.D. 
Vice President 
 
 
Cc: Dr. Lawrence Bradford, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
 Dr. Francisco C. Rodriguez, Chancellor, Los Angeles Community College District 
 
 
  
 

https://accjc.org/wp-content/uploads/Policy-of-Conflict-of-Interest-for-Commissioners-Evaluation-Team-Memebers-Consultants-Administrative-Staff-and-Other-Comm-Reps.pdf
https://accjc.org/wp-content/uploads/Policy-of-Conflict-of-Interest-for-Commissioners-Evaluation-Team-Memebers-Consultants-Administrative-Staff-and-Other-Comm-Reps.pdf

